
St. Albans Township 
P.O. Box 346 

Alexandria, Ohio 43001 
740-924-7691 

 
June 13th, 2023 

Roll Call 7:00 PM 

 

Pledge of Allegiance 

 

Minutes/Fund balances- I saw no changes in the minutes as we signed checks and 

reviewed Minutes this past weekend. 

 

We have requested that you submit questions to the trustees at least 5 days in advance. This 

month we have received 2 individuals who followed protocol. They will each receive 3-5 minutes 

to speak. We will continue this direction at this time 

 

Dean Schiller -would like to speak on a BZA decision 

Ann Lodder-community member would like to speak 

 

Administrator-Jim Lenner 

Garage Updates-Dave Sapp 

Zoning-Tom Frederick 

Fire Department Report -Chief Mike Theisen 

 

 Old Business/Unfinished business 

1). Cargill was awarded the salt contract this year. With the 100 tons we should be good this next 

 Year since we have the bins at about 2/3 full now 

2). The meeting Thursday night at the church drew a crowd of over 150 for the EPA Asphalt 

 meeting I was Pleasantly surprised at how prepared our residents were, and how ill prepared 

 the EPA was. 

3). We still need to discuss the hydraulic housing for the Alamo arm. 

 New Business 

1). I spoke with the prosecutor’s office about our BZA appointment and explained that one alternate 

 was still to busy with her full time job to accept, but still would like to be an alternate. The 

 other alternate, Bud Young was happy to accept the BZA board position. Prosecutors asked me 

 why we had two alternates in the first place? 

2). I would like to make a motion to accept Bud Young to the BZA board, and keep Anita McCoy 

 As the alternate.  


